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Warwick Region Joint Strategic Plan Update 

   As many of you know, the Warwick Region Joint Strategic Plan comprised of Lititz Borough, Warwick Township 
and Elizabeth Township will be updated during 2023 and public input is critical to the success of the plan.  The 
update will be discussing important topics such as Housing, Economic Development, Community Services & Quality 
of Life as well as Built and Natural Infrastructure.  All of these topics have a direct impact on residents in the region 
and we are asking you to please be part of the conversation. 

 
 
 
 

The Strengthening Communities 2030 Facebook page can be found at www.facebook.com/strengtheningcommunity2030  

 
   The Strengthening Communities 2030 public meeting dates are listed below; all of  the locations will be 
announced on our website & Facebook page when they are finalized.  Mark your calendar & save the dates now! 
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Shape the Region 

An Enduring Tribute to Your Veteran’s Service 

   Commemorate your veteran’s valiant service to our 
nation with a personalized memorial brick paver to be 
displayed for all time at the Veterans Honor Park of 
Lancaster County, located next to the Lititz Public 
Library. 
   To purchase your memorial brick paver online, visit 
www.vetshonorparklanco.org, click 
on “Memorial Brick” and follow the 
simple instructions.   
   Memorial brick paver orders are 
placed with the manufacturer in 
January, April, July and October, and 
ordinarily require one month from 
the order date to be produced and 
installed.   

Memorial Brick 
Order form 

The Recycling 
Myth 

             A common 
misconception 
people have about 
recycling is they 
think it means placing items in their recycling bin - often, as 
much as possible. However, recycling is actually a system of 
collecting and processing used materials that still have 
value, in order to transform them into new products. This 
means not everything is recyclable. And just because a 
product has a recycling symbol on the bottom does not 
mean it’s recyclable. So, why is it important to debunk the 
recycling myth? Though most of us are well-intentioned, 
when we put materials in the bin that don’t belong, we’re 
actually contaminating the recycling stream, which 
negatively impacts our environment and economy. We need 
your help to recycle right!  For more information, visit our 
website at www.warwicktownship.org/recycling. 

Public Meeting #1 Community Kickoff 4/13/2023 at 4:30pm  

Public Meeting #2 Economic Development 5/11/2023 at 7:30am  

Public Meeting #3 Housing 6/8/2023 at 7:00pm 

Public Meeting #4 Built & Natural Environment 7/13/2023 at 7:30am 

Public Meeting #5 Community Services & Quality of Life 8/10/2023 at 7:30am 

Public Meeting #6 Review Draft Update 10/12/2023 at 7:00pm 

The Strengthening Communities 2030 website is  
https://www.strengtheningcommunity2030.com  

and will contain links to all the happenings including  
meeting locations, agendas, minutes, audio recordings,  

public surveys etc. 
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Providing a safe and dependable water supply and  
means of sanitary sewage disposal 
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Curb Stops 
 
   WTMA would like to advise all customers with a water connection that 
it is very important to not only know where your curb stop is located, 
but also to have your curb stop accessible to our staff should there be a 
need to turn off the water service to your property.   
   From the surface, your curb stop looks like a round metal plate, 
approximately three inches in diameter with the word “WATER” stamped on the top.  
Below the surface, there is a box that contains a valve which controls the flow of water 
to your property.  This valve is accessed with a special wrench which turns the valve on 
or off. 
   Generally curb stops are located near the sidewalk (or street if you don’t have a 
sidewalk) at the front edge of your property.  Please ensure that your curb stop is free 
from obstructions such as mulch or blacktop.  WTMA staff can assist you in finding 
your curb stop if you are unable to do so.  

Water/Sewer Payment Options 
 
 Cash, check or money order 
 By mail - payable to:   WTMA 

      PO Box 336 
                                 Lititz, PA  17543-0336 

 In person: 315 Clay Road, Lititz, PA  
 24/7 Payment Dropbox.  There is a payment drop-box to the right,  

        inside the Warwick Twp. Municipal Building lobby. 
 Automatic Payments.  ACH quarterly withdrawal from your bank account on the due date.  ACH authorization 

forms are available on our website. 
 Online Payment at https://warwicktwp.authoritypay.com 

These payments will be pulled in on the 2nd Friday & the 29th of the month. 
 MasterCard, Visa, American Express and Discover credit or debit cards.  Please note that there is a minimum fee of 

$3.00 for all transactions and a 2.65% fee for transactions over $113.00. 

Hydrant Access 

   A reminder to residents with fire hydrants that unobstructed access to fire hydrants should be maintained at all 
times.  Landscaping, or other obstructions should not be placed within four feet of a fire hydrant.  It is imperative 
that emergency personnel be able to quickly locate a fire hydrant in the event of an emergency.   
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